
18th October 2024 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT. FOLLOW OUR FACEBOOK PAGE ‘FRIENDS OF 
ERRINGTON’ TO KEEP UP TO DATE WITH OUR EVENTS. 

 

Friends of Errington 

 

 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support, helping us to organise events and activities 
for our children and families whilst raising much needed funds for school. 

Coming soon….. 

Elfridges, Christmas card/gift order forms, Santa letters, Y6 raffle, Y6 Christmas 
enterprise event Mon 2nd Dec, Talent Show, Christmas Craft Night and much more!  


